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STATE OF

COLORADO EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: De Beque Water Station - #441234 Information

1 message

Fischer - DNR, Alex <alex.fischer@state.co.us> Mon, Jun 29, 2015 at 8:42 AM
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Please upload this email with the following information:

Unique identifier (REM/Spill/NOAV #, etc.): Faciilty ID: 441234
Document number (leave blank if one needs to be assigned):
Date received: June 29, 2015

Is data entry needed (Y/N): N

Notes: COGCC email to Black Hills, June 29, 2015

Thanks!

Alex Fischer, P.G.

Environmental Supervisor, Western Colorado

COLORADO

Qil & Gas Conservation
Commission

P 303.894.2100 x5138 | F 303.894.2109
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
| alex.fischer@state.co.us www.colorado.gov/cogcc

-—-—-—- Forwarded message --—--—---—

From: Fischer - DNR, Alex <alex.fischer@state.co.us>

Date: Mon, Jun 29, 2015 at 8:41 AM

Subject: De Beque Water Station - #441234 Information

To: "Donahue, Jessica" <jessica.donahue@blackhillscorp.com>
Cc: Steve Jenkins - DNR <steve.jenkins@state.co.us>

Jessica,

We are ready to approve the Form 28 for the above referenced Facility, but prior to that the COGCC is need of
additional financial assurance. Please provide additional financial assurance as indicated in your estimate
provided in the submittal. Upon receipt of the additional $1.5 M, there will then be a condition of approval (COA)

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/110/w/0/?ui=28&ik= 131c7641308view=pt&sear ch=inbox&th= 14e3fc4a8fad997b&sim|= 14e3fc4a8fad997b 12
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6/29/2015 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Fwd: De Beque Water Station - #441234 Information
on the Form 28 permit stating below:

A Financial Assurance of $500,000 has been provided (Surety ID: 20140095), covering closure, remediation, and
reclamation of Pit Facility ID: 439235. Black Hills has provided a financial assurance estimate of $2M. The COGCC is having
a third party review the closure of the facility and prepare an independent closure cost estimate. Based on the third party
review, if there is a short fall of the $2.0 M, the Operator shall provide additional financial assurance prior to fluids entering
the two additional proposed Pit Facilities and their first use.

Thanks
Alex

Alex Fischer, P.G.

Environmental Supervisor, Western Colorado
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